Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2007 2:49 PM
To: 'P & D Environmental'
Subject: RO191

—
Paul,

| still have not received the submission of the SWI for the site at 1701 Park Ave. in Alameda. | have been asking your staff
to submit the report to the ACEH fip site for quite some time. The report is now overdue. However, | want to give you the
opportunity to send in the SWI before | send out notice of viclation, as | am required to do.

Please feel free to contact me at any time regarding this matter.

Best Regards,

Steven Plunkett

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6577
510-383-1767

510-337-9355 Fax
steven.plunkett@acgov.org

----- Original Message---—

From: P & D Environmental [mailto:p_denvironmental@msn.com]
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2007 2:30 PM

To: dehloptoxic, Env, Health

Cc: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

Subject: RO#370 Quarterly GW M&S Sampling Report Upload

Uploaded RO# 370_Q_GW M&S 2007_03_05




